
Webster County Board of Education 

Public Hearing  

The Webster County Board of Education will hold a Public Hearing on 

Monday, April 28, 2025 at 6:00 pm in the school lunchroom at 7168 

Washington Street, Preston, Georgia to discuss the following: the 

proposed strategic waiver flexibility contract.  


